
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

GREAT REDWOOD TRAIL AGENCY 
 

The GRTA Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for Monday, November 21, 2022, at 

10:30am has been canceled.    

 

If you require additional information, please call the GRTA office at (707) 463-3280. 

 

 

 

 

Karyn Gear 

Interim Executive Director  

GRTA 

 

 

November 14, 2022 
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